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Hello and welcome to the Spring 2023 semester! I hope you all had a great winter
break. AIAA at ISU was hard at work over break to bring back a premier engineers
networking society. AIAA is currently going through its first massive rebuilding phase
post COVID-19, and AIAA at ISU is glad to announce the arrival of new partners, new
positions, and extraordinary speakers coming to speak with AIAA members in the
coming months. This newsletter details what will be happening in the coming weeks.
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If you or someone you know is interested in joining, the organization will be at the
Spring ClubFest on Wednesday, January 25 from 11:00 am to 4:00 pm at the
Memorial Union. Our recruiters would be happy to answer any questions you may
have. Brochures that detail the benefits of being an active member will also be
available.  

CLUBFEST

AIAA AT ISU WEBSITE



A Message from the President 

"AIAA is a wonderful opportunity for students interested in the field of aeronautics and astronautics.
Students and professionals of disciplines that work or study in a field related to aerospace are welcome. As
an active member, you would have access to speaker events, professional development seminars, and social

events."

J A N U A R Y  2 3 ,  2 0 2 3 S P R I N G  2 0 2 3

We are hiring! This is your chance to make a difference in the
AIAA ISU student branch. Being an active AIAA member gives
you a great opportunity to get exclusive industry speaker
events and ISU AIAA-sponsored events and programs. But, by
joining our organization's leadership, you get a once-in-a-
lifetime opportunity to make key changes to elevate ISU AIAA
to a whole new level. This is your chance to gain leadership
experience working alongside advisors and other faculty and
foster a community that strives to better each other.

Assistant chair and Board positions are available. Applications
for open are due on January 30, with Special Elections on
Friday, February 10, in Howe 0010 from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm.
So what are you waiting for? Head to our website for more info
so you can take advantage of it!

SPECIAL ELECTION

A resume is the first impression that potential employers get of
you. In our resume workshop, our friends at Engineering
Career Services have put together a presentation to discuss
the importance of writing an effective resume, followed by a
resume building workshop as well as a rapid resume and
elevator pitch review. Don’t miss out on this super cool, super
awesome opportunity to learn more about the importance of
effective written and oral communication. The resume
workshop will be held on Monday, January 30 from 5:00pm to
6:00pm at Howe 0010. Take your career to new altitudes! 

RESUME WORKSHOP

Join us for the AIAA Spring Kickoff on Friday, January 27 at 5:00
pm! Anyone interested in learning about the opportunities that
AIAA offers is strongly urged to attend. We will discuss topics
like joining the AIAA student chapter, benefits of being an active
member, and events the organization plans to hold in the
coming weeks. Directly after the kickoff, the organization will be
watching the movie Puss in Boots: The Last Wish. Snacks will be
offered at the movie.

KICKOFF 


